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The purpose of this report is to seek Board support for remits to the Community Board Conference in

Invercargill in May.

It is requested that the following two remits be forwarded to the Conference:

1 That Peter Dow be supported by the Board to replace Peter Francis as the Administration Officer for the

New Zealand Community Board Liaison Team.

This position has been undertaken by Peter Francis since the first Conference, and Peter is shortly to

retire.

2. That the Shirley/Papanui Community Board support representation from Community Boards at the Local

Government Zone meetings.

Chairperson’s

Recommendation: That the above two remits be supported by the Board to the Community Board

Conferencein Invercargill.




